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September 23,2007 

Mr. James Boyd, Vice Chair 
California Energy Commission 
1516 Ninth Street, MS-12 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

Dear Mr. Boyd, 

As CEO of Envirepel Energy Inc., who has worked for four years now to develop an ultra lo emissions 
90 MW renewable energy project for the 69 KV circuit between the Via Monserate and Pal substations, 
I would like to submit the following documents to the Commission Staff to review under th IComment 
process for the Orange Grove Energy Project proposed for the Pala Substation: 

1. Letter of Opposition to be submitted to the California Public Utilities Commission 
2. Letter of Opposition to this project under Title 20, Appendix B 
3. Data Adequacy Worksheet comments for Six Month expedited Process 
4. GE LM 6000 Estimated performance data sheet 
5. Fallbrook Renewable Energy Facility Executive Summary 
6. Emissions calculations for developments within the six mile study area 
7. Environmental Impact Reports from some of the surrounding prqjects 

I did not wish to be put into a position to oppose energy generation efforts in support of San Diego Gas 
& Electric, but after meeting with the developer, they have left our Company no choice. 

The State, when given the choice between a viable renewable energy project and a 
project on the same circuit, has an obligation to allow the renewable project 
project in support of the Bio-energy Task force that you personally chair. 

I will make myself and my staff available to the Commission to answer any questions 
submission. 

Sincerely, I 

Anthony J Arand 
CEO 

PROOF OF SERVICE ( REVISE 

ORIGINAL MAILED FROM SAC 

1390 Engineer, Vista, CA 92081 



September 23,2007 

Commissioner Dian M. Grueneich 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 

Dear Commissioner Grueneich, 

Envirepel Energy Inc. requests that the California Public Utilities Commission hold a heari 
determine if SDG&E violated the CPUC guidelines for Power Purchase Agreement negotii 
between projects by awarding a Power Purchase Agreement to J-Power USA LLC during tl 
term RFO offering. 

The J-Power Project was awarded a Power Purchase Agreement by SDG&E under fraudulc 
Envirepel Energy bid in the same RFO as J-Power and asked specifically in writing during 
process if our interconnection study (attached) still applied to the 69 KV circuit. 

SDG&E replied in writing that the interconnection study applied which limited the maxim1 
input to that circuit at 70 MW without major system upgrade costs being applied to our (or 
SDG&E did not state that the interconnection study only applied to Envirepel Energy and n 
projects on the circuit and denied Envirepel Energy an opportunity to negotiate a PPA. 

We would ask the Commission to consider that just because J-Power is selling its project tc 
does that allow SDG&E to bypass the interconnection costs and constraints applied to our I 
allow the J-Power project interconnection costs to be paid by the ratepayers? 

I will make myself and my staff available to the Commission to answer any questions resul 
submission. 

Sincerely, 
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Anthony J Arand 
CEO 

1390 Engineer, Vista, CA 92081 


































































































































































































